DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High

"Home of the Bee Bees"

April 17, 2015

<u>Menu</u>

Friday: Mozzarella Sticks with Marinara Sauce



Miscellaneous

Scholastic Bowl News: Last night the Bee Bee's dominated both Tri-City and Glenwood, resulting in a four match sweep! They are in a groove as our regular season is winding down. Our next practice is Monday morning at 7:30. On Tuesday, we will host Pawnee and Lincoln in our last home match. Then we will be gearing up for Regionals on April 29.

Beta Club: There will be a Beta Club meeting on Monday during wrap up in the cafeteria. Members should bring a proof of service hours form, if completed. Forms are due by April 30th. Students can pick up a new form at the meeting.

WJHS Variety Show: There are Variety Show information sheets in the office if you were unable to come to the meeting.

Reciting the Pledge next week is: Carson Cole

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own. At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus. In emergency situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus. A student riding with others on alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed.

Fine Arts News

Mrs. Cole's Announcements: All 7th and 8th grade choir students will meet in the choir room today during wrap-up for a combined choir rehearsal.

All 1st Semester Ukulele Students should see Mrs. Cole as soon as possible.

If you didn't have a chance to audition for the solos, report to Mrs. Coles' room during wrap on Monday.

Sports News

McKendree Camp: Any 6th or 7th grade boy who is planning on attending the McKendree University Basketball Team Camp this summer needs to turn in their registration form and money to Coach O'Connor by Friday, May 1. If you have any questions or need a registration form, see Coach O'Connor

Junior High Cheer Tryouts: There will be an informational cheerleading meeting on Thursday, April 23 at 3:30 pm in the junior high school cafeteria. Any incoming sixth grader or current junior high school student is encouraged to attend to have any questions answered about the upcoming season and tryouts. If you are unable to attend please feel free to contact Coach Danielle Duncan at danielle.com.

High School Cheer Tryouts: There will be an informational cheerleading meeting on Friday, April 24 at 3:30 pm in the high school cafeteria. Any incoming freshman or current high school girl or boy is encouraged to attend to have any questions answered about the upcoming season and tryouts. There are several changes this year and anyone interested in cheerleading for football or basketball should attend the meeting; if you are unable to attend please feel free to contact Coach Schneider at aindreanoel1288@yahoo.com.

Concession Stand Volunteers for Track Meets

Track Meet Date	Parent Concession Help
4/24/2015	Holsopple, Hayward
4/30/2015	

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!!

